
Monday 27th March 2023 2:30-3:30PM 

The children in all classes would very much like 

to invite you into school for Ormesby’s        

Curriculum Celebration Event. 

This will be a pupil-led event and a good oppor-

tunity to hear your children speak positively and 

proudly about their time in school so far this 

term.  

You will be able to look through all the fantastic 

work they have been completing, as well as get 

an understanding of what the next steps in their 

learning will be. 

If you have a child in more than one 

class, please feel free to go between 

them to see what each child has been 

doing.  

As this will run to the end of the day, 

children will be able to be collected at 

normal time. Parents can arrive at any 

point during this time to participate.  

We look forward to seeing you there and 

we encourage you all to stay the entire 

time taking in all the learning. Thank 

you. 
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